
 

 

 
 

Wednesday 16th February 2022 
 
Dear Parents or Carers,  
  

World Book Day: Thursday 3rd March 2022  
  

This year at All Hallows, we are proud to be celebrating World Book Day on Thursday 3rd March with 
two special events for students in Year 7 and Year 8.  
  
Firstly, we would like to offer students the opportunity to dress up as a character from a book for the 
day. Each tutor group has been allocated a particular book shown in the table below and students need 
to choose a character from that book to dress as. Please note, that costumes need to be appropriate 
and suitable for wearing throughout the normal school day and your child will need to bring all their 
usual books and equipment, including PE kit if applicable. Dressing up is entirely optional if your child 
does not wish to participate, they should come to school in their normal school uniform.  
  
Each tutor group’s dressing up theme is as follows:  
  

  Dressing up Theme      Dressing up Theme  

7A   Charlie and the Chocolate 
Factory by Roald Dahl    8A   

Oliver Twist  
By Charles Dickens  

7C  The Wind in the Willows   
by Kenneth Grahame    8C  

Treasure Island  
By Robert Louis Stevenson  

7E  The Northern Lights  
by Philip Pullman    8E  

James and the Giant Peach  
By Roald Dahl  

7J  The Lion, The Witch and The 
Wardrobe by C. S. Lewis    8J  

Percy Jackson: The Lightning 
Thief by Rick Riordan  

7M  
Harry Potter and the 
Philosopher’s Stone by J. K. 
Rowling  

  8M  
Fairy Tales  
By Brothers Grimm  

7P  Alice in Wonderland   
by Lewis Carroll    8P  

Winnie the Pooh  
By A. A. Milne  

7S  The Hobbit by J. R. R. Tolkien    8S  
The Jungle Book  
By Rudyard Kipling  

7H  Peter Pan by J. M. Barrie    8H  
The Borrowers  
By Mary Norton  

  
Secondly, we are offering all Year 7 and Year 8 students the opportunity to participate in a book 
exchange. Students can bring in one unwanted book (suitable for a year 7/8 reader and in good 
condition) the week of World Book Day, from Monday 28th February) and give them to their English 
teacher. The teacher will note the student’s name and donation. On Friday 8th March, students will be 
invited to the Book Market where they will be able to choose a new book to take home.  
  



 

In addition to these two events, there will be various other whole-school activities in which we would 
encourage all students to participate. These include a competition to design a new book mark and 
various book-related activities around the school on World Book Day itself.  
  
We hope this will be a successful venture and promote more reading for pleasure. Thank you very 
much in anticipation of your support.  
  
Yours sincerely,  
 

  
Mrs H. McGill  
Assistant Head of English 
  
 


